
City Council Regular Meeting
AGENDA ITEM

NUMBER: 18

SUBJECT: 
Emergency Purchase Order with Nevada Department of Transportation for Collection System Repairs Along 
Lamb Blvd. in the Total Amount of $219,756.06, CIP Project No. S0056, W0061. (Citywide) (For Possible 
Action; Recommendation – Ratify)
REQUESTED BY:
Joemel Llamado, Director of Utilities

WARD:
 (Citywide)

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION: 
Ratify the Emergency Purchase Order with NDOT. 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
Amount: $219,756.06 
CIP S0056 $189,932.06 
CIP W0061 $29,824.00
Explanation: Utility Enterprise Fund 

ACCOUNT NUMBER: 
613-600337-450540 
623-600337-450540 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The City previously entered into a Manhole & Valve Cover Agreement with the Nevada Department of 
Transportation (“NDOT”) regarding Project SPI-015-1(088), a road rehabilitation project conducted by NDOT 
on Lamb Blvd (Route SR-610). NDOT’s work on the Project recently revealed significant erosion of the 
manholes within the Project area, attributed to elevated levels of hydrogen sulfide (H2S). Consequently, it 
was deemed essential to perform emergency repairs and apply a protective coating to the existing manholes 
in order to enhance the structural integrity of the infrastructure and prolong its operational lifespan. 
Furthermore, the manhole and valve cans were raised to meet the increased road elevation requirements for 
compliance with applicable codes.

Pursuant to the Agreement, the Utilities Department agreed to reimburse NDOT for the costs to have their 
contractors carry out the work on a time and materials basis, as the road was already closed and access to 
the work site was restricted. Due to the timing, the Utilities Department was unable to seek Council approval 
prior to obtaining the services. Staff recommends that Council ratify the purchase order for the emergency 
work provided by NDOT. 

CIP No. S0056, W0061 Related  Item: 

LIST CITY COUNCIL GOAL(S):  Community Safety

REPARED BY: 

Joemel Llamado, Director of Utilities

Respectfully Submitted

Micaela R. Moore,

MEETING DATE: 

February 5, 2025
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City Manager


